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Stoughton Utilities Awards Public Power Scholarship  
 

Stoughton Utilities recently awarded a $1,000 scholarship to Stoughton High School Class 

of 2019 graduate Elizabeth Hammond.  Ms. Hammond was selected to receive the utility’s 

Public Power Scholarship based on a variety of criteria, including academic achievement, 

community involvement, charitable work, extracurricular activities, and future goals and 

plans. She will attend Saint Mary’s University of Minnesota - Winona in the fall to study 

elementary education and art.   

 

“The scholarship program is a way for our locally owned, not-for-profit utility to invest 

back into the community," says Stoughton Utilities Director Jill Weiss. “We are very 

pleased to be able to reward the accomplishments of Stoughton’s youth, and provide them 

with support as they pursue further educational opportunities."  

 

Stoughton Utilities congratulates Ms. Hammond and the entire Stoughton High School 

graduating class of 2019.  

 



  

 

 

*** 

Founded in 1886, Stoughton Utilities serves electric customers in Stoughton and the 

surrounding area, and wastewater and water customers in Stoughton. 

 


